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	FERNLEY LODGE NO 34 F. & A. M.
	

	P.O. Box 297, Fernley, Nevada  89408
	

	Instituted March 31, 1921
	

	
	Go to   Nvmasons.org  to see what other Lodges are doing


STATED MEETING: June 8, 2017, Dinner: 6:30 p.m. Meeting: 7:30 p.m.
THE EAST-  
Brethren,
I hope everyone is looking forward to enjoying the summer. Our annual golf tournament is fast approaching. The lodge website has been updated to include a sign-up sheet for teams and sponsorships. If you are interested in printing one out it can be found under "events".

On May 27 Brother Senior Warden conferred a F.C. degree for Brothers Picha and Bozo. Senior Warden did a great job for his first time conferring a degree. 

Pending approval from the Grand Lodge, a Table Lodge is being planned for August 12.  Come down for a 4th of July breakfast at the Lodge. I will do my best to keep the events section updated for everyone. 

Fraternally,

Shrek
THE WEST-   

Time is getting short for getting all our players and sponsors in for the golf tournament. Everybody needs to help to make this an ongoing success. We are in need of raffle prizes sponsors and golfers. If you know of anyone interested in applications are online and available in the lodge. Together we can make this the best golf tournament we've ever had.
Fraternally,

Not Shrek
THE SOUTH-  
One more dinner before we go dark, so make sure you come down with some guests.  Ladies eat for free.
Fraternally,

El Guapo 

Secretary’s Sad and Beautiful World: 
I just wanted to say COVFEFE to the Worshipful Master and Mike Hardcastle for taking care of the scholarship awards while I was out of town.  We awarded $4,000 this year to 4 students.
I will also send out a check for $500.00 to the FHS Band Boosters this month.  Brother Crosbie will be smiling from above. 

These donations are the result of the generosity of past brothers and the great work many of the brothers have done over the last few years to raise money through the golf tournament.

Thanks

COVFEFE
     “Shrek”, P.M.                   Worshipful Master


        


     “Not Shrek”                      Senior Warden





      “El Guapo”                       Junior Warden





     “Si, Pesos”, P.M.               Treasurer





     “COVFEFE”, P.M.            Secretary





     “Friar” PM                         Chaplain


 


     “Mr. Clean”, P.M.              Senior Deacon





     “Silence of the Lambs”      Junior Deacon





      TBA                                   Master of Ceremonies





     “Snake”, P.M.                     Marshall





      TBA                                   Historian





     “Lawrence of Arabia”         Senior Steward





      TBA                                    Junior Steward





     “Two Wheeler”                   Tyler





Save the Date:


July 4		Pancake Breakfast


July 13		Penrhyn Lodge


August 5	Golf Tourney


August 12	Table Lodge


August 20	Reno Aces Game








